CAPTAIN JOSHUA B. PARIS MEMORIAL BURSARY



Captain Joshua B. Paris had a long and distinguished military career with the Air Cadets. He began his career with Squadron 689 RCACS in Parrsboro, becoming a CIC Officer in 2005. As well, he spent many summers with the CFB Greenwood Training Centre.

Captain Paris was invited to take command of Squadron 154 Amherst, assuming the role of Commanding Officer on September 15, 2015. Six months later, on March 15th, 2016, he passed away tragically in a car accident, at the age of 29.

His dedication and passion for the Cadet Program was widely respected by CIC members across Canada. The cadet program was a very important part of Captain Paris' life and he would have been honored to have a bursary in his name that will contribute to the bright future of a deserving cadet. The bursaries shall be given to one student from Amherst High School and one student from Parrsboro High School, who are in the Cadet Program and want to pursue a post secondary education.

Rules and regulations

- Must be in Cadet Program for minimum of one year
- Must be enrolled in a post secondary education program at college or university
- Proof of enrollment must be submitted
- All applications must be received by April 30th
- Applications can be emailed to joshuabparismemorialbursary@gmail.com or sent by mail to:

The Joshua B. Paris Memorial Bursary, 216 Humphrey Street, Moncton, NB E1C 6P6

• The amount for 2018 will be a minimum of 1000\$ per bursary.

<u>Application Form – Joshua B Paris Memorial Bursary</u>

Name of cadet:	
Date of birth:	
High School:	
Commanding Officer:	
In Cadet Program since:	
Post secondary education program	m:
I hereby certify that the above named cadet ha	as been in our cadet program for a minimum of one year.
Dated on	, 20
Air Cadet Squadron (specify)	Commanding Officer
I have acknowledged the rules and regulations	and will provide a proof of enrollment as per requested.
Cadet/student signature	